
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 August 2007 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 NORTH NEW BRIGHTON RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION UPDATE 
 
  A letter was received from Dave East, North New Brighton Residents’ Association, updating the 

Board on issues raised at the 20 June 2007 Board meeting. 
 
  The Board decided: 
 
  1. To receive the information. 
 
  2. That staff be requested to investigate the legality and the installation of dual purpose 

surfing signs in North New Brighton with a report back to the Board to seek possible 
funding for the signs. 

 
 2.2 HAWKE STREET CAR PARK 
 
  A letter was received from Sue Berggren, Department of Labour, regarding concerns over 

health and safety in the Hawke Street car park. 
 
  The Board decided: 
 
  1. To receive the information. 
 
  2. To write to ACC outlining its concerns over health and safety issues in the Hawke Street 

car park and request comment. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


